
Press Releases
Proposed privatization of Pacific Century Premium Developments Limited by
Picville Investments Limited by way of a scheme of arrangement (under
Section 99 of the Companies Act) 

Disclosure of dealings in the shares of Pacific Century Premium
Developments Limited 26 March 2008

The Executive received the foll�
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